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Dioguardo Named Vice President of Claims 

 

Hagerstown, MD - Brethren Mutual Insurance Company congratulates George F. Dioguardo on recently 
being named the Company’s Vice President of Claims. He was elected as a Company Officer at Brethren 
Mutual’s April 2022 Board of Directors Meeting. 

 
Dioguardo brings over 30 years of insurance experience to his position. He joined Brethren Mutual in 2019 as 
Director of Claims and has worked to develop and execute consistent claims handling processes to increase 
efficiency, improve the effectiveness of claims management, and enhance the overall customer experience. 

 
A graduate of SUNY Oneonta (Oneonta, NY), Dioguardo earned a bachelor’s degree in Business Economics and 
Political Science. Additionally, he earned a Master of Business Administration from the University of Baltimore. 
 
Dioguardo resides in York, PA. 
 
 

 
 

 
Established in 1897, Brethren Mutual Insurance Company is headquartered in Hagerstown, Maryland and 
writes personal, commercial and farm business in Maryland, Pennsylvania, Virginia, Delaware and the District 
of Columbia through independent insurance agents. 
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